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Dear Families  
 
Mass – Friday 5th February 2021 
 
Fr Mark Millward, Board Member of the Bishop Wilkinson Trust and Parish Priest of the Parish of St John 
XIII, Washington and Penshaw, will be celebrating Mass on Friday 5th February at 10am for all staff, pupils 
and parents.  
 
This means that all lessons P2 on Friday 5th February are cancelled so that all staff, pupils, and their 
families can take part in this Mass. Pupils are NOT required to take part in live lessons or remote learning. 
Instead, we encourage both them and yourselves to follow the link below to take part in this celebration.  
 
The Mass can be accessed using the following link:  www.churchservices.tv/penshaw 
 
Whilst Mass will be simple, it will hopefully be a lovely chance for all members of our Trust and our supporting 
families to come together. The children of Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic School will lead us in our 
prayer. The link below will take you to an order of service so that you will be able to follow the readings on 
the day. 
 
Order of Service  

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr A Davis  
Assistant Head Teacher  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
Tel:  (0191) 716 1700    Email: school@str.bwcet.com 

 

Head Teacher:  Mr. D.  Juric  

Chair of Governors: Mr. G. Moorhouse 
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